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We will hold an afternoon tea this Thursday 
12th 2:30pm to acknowledge Val’s 

contribution to Spring Terrace School for 
the students as well as any parents and 

community members that wish to attend.  

 
Concert night 
Concert night will take place this Tuesday 10th 
December at school. All students are included in 
the performance and the night’s proceedings. 
Concert night will begin at 7pm. Students need to 
arrive by 6:45pm. 
We would like to ask each family to bring a plate 
for supper. 
All friends and family are welcome to come along. 
 

 
P&C/Staff Dinner  
Next Thursday night 19th December at 6.30pm 
there be a P&C staff dinner at the Spring Hill Hotel. 
All parents and involved community members are 
welcome. Please advise if you are attending by 
Thursday 12th November, you can contact Maxine 
or Shirley if you haven’t already put your note in. 

Excursion 
Our whole school, end of year excursion will take 
place next Monday 16th of December. We will be 
going to Katoomba to the Scenic Railway and 
Skyway. From there we will go to the 3D cinema at 
Katoomba to watch “Cloudy with a Chance of 
Meatballs 2”. 
Parents will have the choice of going into the 
Katoomba shopping centre rather than the movie if 
they wish. 
Parents, friends and family are welcome to come 
along while ever there are places left on the bus. 
The cost will be $25 per student and $35 per adult. 
There is school assistance available to any student 
needing help to pay this cost. 
 

Last Day Activities 
On the last day of school we will meet at the park 
in Blayney at 10:30am. The P&C will provide 
sausage sandwiches for lunch. We will leave it up 
to parents if they wish to go to Blayney pool in the 
afternoon. 
All parents and family are welcome. Any students 
who need transport can come to school as normal 
and go to Blayney with a teacher. 

 

 
 

 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2013 

Last Kindergarten Orientation: Tues 10th Dec 
Concert Night:  Tomorrow Night - Tuesday 10th Dec 

: Thurs 12th at 2.30pm 
Excursion: Monday 16th Dec 
Last Day: Wednesday 18th Dec – BBQ/Pool 
P&C/Staff dinner at Spring Hill Hotel: Thursday 19th Dec 

 
 
 

     CANTEEN ROSTER: 13th December - Scott’s 
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Swimming Carnival Report 
We had a great day on Thursday at the combined 
Spring Terrace/Spring Hill Swimming Carnival. 
It was great to see students getting in and having a 
go especially those who aren’t confident in the 
water. The interaction with students from Spring 
Hill was also great to see as everybody cheered for 
swimmers from both schools. 
Thanks to the parents who cooked the BBQ and 
organised lunch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THEY GOT A 
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Beat the school holiday boredom with the MILO 

T20Blast in Orange 
Cricket NSW in conjunction with Orange cricket, will be holding a T20 
Blast school holiday program on the 22nd and 23rd January 2014. The 
program will run at Brendan Sturgeon Oval (Anson St on the way to 
the Northern Distributor) between 9am – 3:00pm each day. The cost of 
the program is $100 which includes a Sydney Thunder pack and other 
giveaways and is designed to cater for boys and girls of all abilities 
between the ages of 8 – 12. So why not beat the school holiday 
boredom and join in the fun and excitement of the T20 Blast. 
MILO T20 Blast school holiday Program 

When: Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd January 2014 

Where: Brendan Sturgeon Oval (Anson St on the way to the 
Northern Distributor) 

Cost: $100 which includes a Sydney Thunder pack and Cricket 
NSW coaches 

How: Registration and ‘come and try’ day on Friday 10th January 
at Brendan Sturgeon Oval between 4:00pm – 6:00pm. Or if you 
can’t attend, please contact Matthew Tabbernor on 0425 297 719, 
email Matthew at matthew.tabbernor@cricketnsw.com.au, or visit 
t20blast.com.au 

For more information visit www.t20blast.com.au or contact Matthew 
Tabbernor at Cricket NSW on 0425297719 or 
matthew.tabbernor@cricketnsw.com.au 
Matthew Tabbernor 
Development Manager - Western 
Cricket NSW 
PO Box 761 Orange NSW 2800 
T: +61 2 6362 5718 M: +61 425 297 719 F: +61 2 6362 5727  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
FITNESS PERFECTION Holiday Swimming 2014 

 
January Holiday Intensives  

Week 1: Monday 6 January – Friday 10 January 2014 
Week 2: Monday 13 January – Friday 17 January 2014 
Week 3: Monday 20 January – Friday 25 January 2014 

January Carnival Prep with Pina/Tayla 
Week 2: Monday 13 January – Friday 17 January 2014 -Tayla 
Week 3: Monday 20 January – Friday 25 January 2014 - Pina 

$60.00 Per Child 
 

Term 1 2014- Tues 28 Jan to Sat 12 2014 
Monday (10 week term) Learn to Swim $120. Private $380 
Tuesday to Saturday (11 week term): Learn to swim $132, 

Private $ 418, Squads $99. 
 

 
 

Anglicare 
 
No Interest Loan Scheme (NILS) is servicing eligible customers 
in your community. You may be able to get a subsidy for; 
Solar hot water systems, Instantaneous Gas hot water systems, 

Split System heaters/coolers, Ducted Gas Central Heating, 
Fridges/Freezers, Washing machine, dyers and dishwashers.  If 

you wish to apply please call on 1800 644 556 
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*************************************************************************************** 
 
 

KATOOMBA EXCURSION:  PERMISSION NOTE 
 

I give permission for my child/children  
______________________________________        to attend 
and participate in the end of year excursion at Katoomba.  
This includes visiting the Scenic Railway and  Skyway.  
Followed by a visit to the Katoomba 3d Cinema to watch 
“Cloudy with a Chance of Meatballs 2”. 
 
I understand that children and parents will travel by bus. 

I understand that my excursion costs of $25.00 per child 
and/or $35.00 per adult are to be paid by Thursday 12th 
December, 2013. 

Also payable is $7.50 for lunch per student and adult. (Please 
pay as cash by 12.11.13 with the right money if possible, 
thank you) 

  
Name:    _____________________________ (please print) 
  (Parent/Guardian) 
 
Signed:   ___________________________      Date:      /      / 
                     (Parent/Guardian) 
  
Name/s of adults attending: ____________________         

 
***************************************************************** 

Notes/Reminders 
 

Tomorrow night Tues 10th Dec 
 Concert night 6.45pm - 

please bring a plate to 
share 

 
Thursday 12th December 
  Katoomba   payments 

please 
 Afternoon Tea for Mrs 
Lynch Thurs afternoon – 

2.30pm 
 Advise if attending 

P&C/Staff function on Dec 
19th 

 The newsletter will be 
sent home on Thursday as 

well 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=672a876fb0524290b3c3e81d791fa9a2&URL=mailto%3amatthew.tabbernor%40cricketnsw.com.au
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=672a876fb0524290b3c3e81d791fa9a2&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.t20blast.com.au
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=672a876fb0524290b3c3e81d791fa9a2&URL=mailto%3amatthew.tabbernor%40cricketnsw.com.au

